
	
	
Covid-19	Guidance	
	
Following	the	lifting	of	most	government	restrictions	in	England	on	the	
19/07/21	we	will	continue	to	require	that	all	adult	guests	staying	at	the	
campsite:	
	

• Wear	a	facemask	when	entering	the	site	shop	and	reception	area	unless	
you	are	exempt;	in	which	case	you	should	have	proof	of	this	when	asked.		

• Follow	the	covid-19	guidance	signs	located	outside	all	communal	facilities	
in	respect	to	the	maximum	number	of	permitted	people	to	use	each	
facility	at	any	one	time,	hand	washing	and	wearing	of	facemasks.	

	
Please	note	that	Kingsdown	Camping	is	a	family	operated	business.	It	is	highly	
likely	that	we	would	have	to	close	the	campsite	if	a	member	of	our	team	was	to	
be	infected	by	Covid	19.		
	
These	are	not	mandatory	rules	but	we	do	expect	all	guests	take	a	sensible	and	
responsible	approach	to	help	keep	everyone	safe	and	reduce	the	spread	of	the	
virus.	Notwithstanding	this	we	do	reserve	the	right	to	refuse	to	serve	any	adult	
that	does	not	wear	a	facemask	in	the	site	shop	and	reception	area.		
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